
 

 

 
Relevant information 
Medellin, November 25 2019 

 

 

Within the connection of the Municipal Administration, EPM, as a decentralized 

entity of the Municipality of Medellin, began on Monday November 25 the 

connection as an essential space to establish trust relationships based on values that 

characterize the EPM Group: transparency, warmth and responsibility. 

This Monday is the first day of the agenda, which will last up to next Friday, 

November 29. This makes it possible to provide relevant information to maintain 

business management consistent with the Strategic direction of the Group.  

The connection is assisted by the commissions designated by the Municipal 

Administration for the four-year periods of 2016-2019 and 2020-2023, the latter led 

by the elected Mayor, Daniel Quintero Calle. In addition, it has the presence of all 

the EPM Governance Bodies, in line with the importance that this space represents 

as regards the articulation of the management in order to maintain the long-term 

vision of the Company and the Group.  

To find out more information about the EPM, we invite you to consult the website:  

https://www.epm.com.co/site/comunidadymedioambiente/comunidad-y-medio-

ambiente/participaci%C3%B3n-ciudadana/transparencia/empalme    
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